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Our Guiding Statements
Vision

Empowering students to achieve high levels of academic growth
and personal wellbeing and to be responsible citizens who are

locally rooted and globally connected.

Mission
At Qatar Academy Doha we offer a rigorous academic program with
strong Arabic and Islamic Studies. Our school community develops

and challenges learners to be active, internationally-minded citizens
who demonstrate environmental consciousness.

Values
At Qatar Academy Doha we are SAFE, RESPECTFUL

and RESPONSIBLE learners.

Cultivating a Sustainable Mindset 



Director's Message



Director's Message
Dear Parents,

Tomorrow is Qatar Environment Day, when all of us in Qatar are asked to do
something to raise our collective awareness about the importance of environment-
friendly solutions and green technology. It is also a reminder as to how we can
each make a difference to our society and our environment, through our daily
actions. It is great to see the way that the Primary School has been illustrating the
importance of Climate Change in the Tented Area and suggesting ideas which we
can implement to combat it. As world leaders have been saying this week, there is
no single issue which is more important throughout the world, than responding to
the threats arising from Climate Change. It is an issue about which young people
feel particularly passionately about, partly because they can see that it is their
future which is going to be impacted by Climate Change. It is good to see that we
have active, enthusiastic students and staff in both the Senior School and the
Primary School eager to spread the message about the need for each of us to re-
look at what we do and how we can make a difference. These are all reasons why
we have included the wish for our students to “demonstrate environmental
consciousness” in our Mission Statement.

Last night the Grade 10 students presented their Personal Projects, one of the
culminating parts of the Middle Years Programme. This year it was a virtual
presentation, but once again it was so rewarding to hear about the ideas and issues
which matter to the students and to appreciate, once again, just how much effort
has gone into these Personal Projects. As in previous years, what is so interesting is
the enormous range of topics which the Grade 10 students have decided to focus
on, from mental health issues, to recycling clothes, to building a recycled vacuum
cleaner, to helping improve communication with deaf people to… I am so
impressed by what they have achieved and by the progress which they have made
in the course of the year. As with all IB work, to read their reflections at the end of
the project as to what they have learnt from doing it and in what they could do
better next time, is so powerful.

It has been good to see so many staff receiving their vaccinations over the last
week. (I have completed my two vaccinations and have the message that I have
been vaccinated included in my Ehteraz!) It all helps to build confidence in the
community and that is the crucial step to returning to normal. I hope that more
and more students will return to the school in the coming days. In the meanwhile, I
hope that all students will continue to wear masks, follow the social distancing
rules and to wash their hands frequently, both within, and outside, the school.

Best wishes,

Stephen Meek



QAD Book Fair 

Click here for more
information

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_mJ1VOcTd7-ukZG9oBimccWRx71Y3XV2/view?usp=sharing


Sustainability in Action
Thank you to all the students who participated in activities for Qatar Environment Day! 

We are continuing our celebration on Sunday.  
SUNDAY: PLEASE wear a WHITE shirt or Eco Shirt 

Why WHITE shirts? - student leaders went earlier this week to visit the Anooki. They
were inspired to promote awareness about Climate Change to honour Qatar

Environment Day. The kids feel the White represents the Anooki, but they wanted
students to have a choice of either a White shirt or an Eco Shirt.

You might have noticed a change in our tented area. The students leaders were busy at
work on Tuesday. We divided the tented area in half one side represents the Arctic and

Climate Change impact (Anooki’s home). The other side represents the planting and
sustainable choices we can all make to take action against Climate Change.

We all need to be Activists in Action.

We hope you will join our student leaders both online and at school
to raise awareness about the importance of Climate Change.



Qatar Environment Day

This week Grade 5A explored
Climate Change

Young leaders all
around the school

showing their
support for

environmental
action!

Have you signed
the Activists in

Action Petition to
ban single-use
plastic bags?

Click here and
share this link

https://www.change.org/activistsinaction
https://www.change.org/activistsinaction


Sustainability
QAD is proud to have 50 students March 2nd and

March 9th participating in the Healthy Ocean
Leadership Forum, host by Global Nomads Group 

Students will participate in two online events to
learn and discuss the challenges and actions we
need to take to help keep our oceans healthy.



Community Action

Empathy & Community Action

THANK YOU 
for Your Generous Donations


